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I oppose SB54. It burdens property owner with costly mandates on their 

property/properties. This would likely cause an increase in rent, which would add the 

existing shortage of affordable housing for Oregonians. Unnecessary costs to add a 

luxury item such as ac, cuts into budgets to provide essentials to properties and 

upkeep. This is an overreach request full of negative unintended consequences. 


